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MEMO 
 
 To: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 

 
 Copy: Jennie Ramsay, P.Eng. 
  Project Director 
  Rapid Transit Implementation Office 
 
   From:  Ashley Rammeloo, P.Eng. 
     Manager, Engineering 
     Rapid Transit Implementation Office 
    
 Date:  September 18, 2018 
 
 Re: Bus Rapid Transit - Accessibility 

 
 
The Rapid Transit Implementation project team is currently working through the Transit Project 
Assessment Process (TPAP) for London’s BRT system. The draft Environmental Project 
Report (EPR) was approved by Council on May 8, 2018. The 120-day public consultation 
TPAP period commenced on June 7, 2018. During this time the project team has received 
feedback on design elements of the BRT system and have been seeking ways to incorporate 
that feedback.  
 
As a result, the project team has refined details for accessibility features, most notably how 
level boarding will be achieved at BRT stops. The final EPR is to be published on October 4, 
2018. In advance of that, the team is seeking input on the design refinements. 
 
Details of how level boarding will be achieved including layouts of stop locations and ramps will 
be presented at the meeting. 


